From: avalon1103@aol.com

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: Comments - working draft notary rules
Date: Monday, March 5, 2018 10:43:40 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

| am a Notary Public and have been since at least 1987. | received the e-mail with possible changes for
the Notary rules. | am asking that we just keep things as they are. |, personally, don't see any need for a
change. Already, to me, it seems like Notary Public's are difficult to find. At my office many people are
referred to us from the bank across the street, as they only do Notaries for customers who have accounts
with them. Unless you can show me very specific reasons why there needs to be a change then | say
let's just keep it simple and keep everything the same. All the current rules are great.

Please take my opinion into consideration.
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